
Statement of the Chairman of the APSA
Constitutional Revision Committee
The Constitutional Revision Committee is preparing
a major revision of the APSA Constitution for
presentation at the 1970 Meeting. The felt im-
portance of such matters, as evidenced in the
pages of P.S. and at the recent Convention, has
not led to a significant amount of correspondence
from members of the Association to the Commit-
tee. The members of the Committee urge those
concerned with the future structure of the
Association to communicate their desires, advice,
and wisdom to the Committee. Communications
may be sent to myself or the members of the
Committee listed below.
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Notice from the Committee on the Status of
Women in the Profession:

During the deliberations of the Committee, it has
become apparent that in-depth studies about the
role of women in the profession, in other profes-
sions, and in society cannot be completed by the
Committee. Such studies could be of assistance
to those concerned with these problems and to the
Association when the final report of the Com-
mittee is presented. The Committee would like to
encourage members of the profession to undertake
such in-depth studies and thus voted in its Sep-
tember meeting to act as a clearing board for
proposals for such studies. Proposers of studies
which the Committee regards as worthy of support
will be assisted by the Committee in locating suit-
able support.

Any one interested in submitting proposals of this
type to the Committee please send them to Miss
Mae King, APSA, 1527 New Hampshire Ave., N.W.,
Washington, D.C. 20036
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